
 

 

 

11th April 2024 

Half Price Book Fair 
Monday 15th April 2024 to Friday 19th April 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Next week I will be hosting a Scholastic Book Fair in the Academy’s Library.  The 
fair will contain many popular titles from a wide range of well-known children’s 
authors.  Through the support of Scholastic all of the books are to be offered to 
our students with a discount of fifty percent off the published price.  This 

represents extremely good value for money. 
At the Academy we work in various ways to develop the literacy skills of our 
students.  I would encourage all students to own books that they will read time 
and time again at home, especially over the summer holiday period. 
 

Your child will have the opportunity to visit the book fair as part of using the 
library in English lessons.  Further, they will be able to visit the book fair before 
school, during breaks, lunch times and after school.  Books can be purchased 

directly from the fair.  Where titles sell out students can place orders for books 
at the discounted price. 
Please be aware that all purchases from the book fair will be from Scholastic 
and not the Academy.  Therefore, our Parent Pay system cannot be used to pay 

for items at this event.  All purchases or orders for books must be paid for in 
cash at the fair. 
 
I hope that you will be able to support your child if they wish to purchase a book 

and that you find the service of value. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr M Naylor 

Librarian 


